Public Input Request Notice For:  
2026-2030 TIP Open House   

A metropolitan planning organization (MPO) is a federally mandated and federally funded transportation policy-making organization that is made up of representatives from local governments and governmental transportation authorities. Congress created MPOs to ensure that existing and future expenditures of federal funds for transportation projects and programs are based on a Continuing, Cooperative, and Comprehensive (3‑C”) planning process.

The Kokomo and Howard County Governmental Coordinating Council (KHCGCC) Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is in the process of adjusting the 2026 – 2030 Transportation Improvement Plan (TIP) and is requesting public input. DES 2300584 Construction federal funding is increasing from $1,645,595 to $2,485,595 an increase of $840,000.

Meetings will be held:  

Thursday September 25, 2025, 9am - 4pm 

Thursday October 2, 2024, 1pm - 6pm
 

Meeting location is 219 E. Sycamore, Kokomo, IN. 46901 
If you cannot attend a meeting in person, comments will be accepted until November 10, 2025, by calling the KHCGCC office at 765-456-2338; or by email: tcorn@kokomompo.com.
Tammy Corn, Executive Director
KHCGCC, MPO
765-456-2338


